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Winner of the Flottweg World Cup Tipping Game Donates €500 to Children's Cancer Charity 
 
On September 21, Georg Eierkaufer donated €500 to Kinderkrebshilfe Dingolfing-Landau-Landshut e.V. 
in Vilsbiburg. The Flottweg employee had won the amount earlier this year in the company's online 
World Cup Tipping Game.   
 
From June 14 to July 15, the global giants of soccer battled it out in the World Cup championship 
tournament in Russia. The World Cup is now over. France pulled out a victory in the last match of the 
tournament and is the world soccer champion! 
 
Flottweg launched an online World Cup Tipping Game to coincide with the tournament. There were no 
restrictions as to whom could register and bet. Flottweg raffled off a €500 donation toward a charity from 
the tournament's most successful bettor. The winner was allowed to choose which charity association 
would receive the donation. 
About 180 players and a total of 12 groups participated in the World Cup Tipping Game. The 
winner, Georg Eierkaufer, was determined after four weeks. 
Eierkaufer, a Flottweg sales engineer, decided to donate the money to the Kinderkrebshilfe Dingolfing-
Landau-Landshut e.V. (Children's Cancer Aid). "As a father of several children, it's important to me to 
support children. I also like knowing the money will go to regional projects," he said when making the 
donation. 
 
Kinderkrebshilfe Dingolfing-Landau-Landshut e.V. has been dedicated to fighting children's cancer since 
1994 and provides support and care for affected families. This includes not just immediate financial 
support, but also personal care and assistance in answering any of their questions. 
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